
Catryna Bilyk
Labor Senator for Tasmania

Kingston Plaza
20 Channel Highway

KINGSTON TAS 7050

PO Box 320
KINGSTON TAS 7051

Ref: DH

3 May 2011

Mr Stefan Romaniw OAM
Chairman

Australian Federation of Ukrainian Organisations
PO Box 251
ESSENDON VIe 3040

Dear Mr J3.effianiw 5k,~').

Thank you for your invitation to Hopak in the Park: Ukrainian Cossack Dance
Spectacular at the Sidney Myer Music Bowl on 30 April 2011, and for the
opportunity to address the event on behalf of the Australian Government and as
Chair of the Australia-Ukraine Parliamentary Group.

I feel privileged to be part of such a landmark event on the Australian Ukrainian
community calendar. This event was a unique showcase of Ukrainian culture in
Australia.

Robert and I were made to feel very welcome and we are appreciative of the
wonderful hospitality shown by all. We found the event thoroughly entertaining
and were pleased to meet with so many friendly members of Australia's
Ukrainian community.

Thank you once again for the opportunity.

Yours sincerely

~Q;h~I'{iL~l~lCATRY~A BILYK
SENATOR FOR TASMANIA

Phone (03) 6229 4444
Toll free 1300 855 225

Fax (03) 6229 41 QO
Email senator.bilyk@aph.gov.au


